
 

 

 
 

EARLY CHILDHOOD ACCESS CONSORTIUM FOR EQUITY 
 

 
MEETING NOTICE 

In accordance with the Illinois Open Meetings Act, the Illinois Board 
of Higher Education hereby gives notice that the Advisory 
Committee of the Early Childhood Access Consortium for Equity will 
meet on March 18, 2022 at 1:00 pm via videoconference as 
permitted by Public Act 101-0640.  

The Agenda and/or any other pertinent materials will be 
available for downloading on the ECACE website at 
https://www.ecace.org and the Board’s website at 
https://www.ibhe.org or at the Board office located at 1 North 
Old State Capitol Plaza, Suite 333, Springfield, Illinois. 

This meeting requires registration. Please use the link on the ECACE 
or IBHE website to register for the meeting or click here. After your 
registration has been approved, you will receive instructions for 
joining the meeting.  

 

https://www.ecace.org/
https://www.ibhe.org/
https://illinois2.webex.com/illinois2/j.php?RGID=ra56ab6cda1bf9f55c71a9d45fde77151

